
 
 
 

DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 
100 North Appleton Street 

Appleton, WI  54911 
Phone (920) 832-6474 

Fax (920) 832-6489 
 
TO:   Municipal Services Committee  
 
FROM:  Kurt W. Craanen, Inspections Supervisor 
   Danielle Block, Director of Public Works 

Kara Homan, Director of Community Development  
 
SUBJECT:   519 W. Sixth St. (31-3-0660-00) Driveway Extension Appeal 
     
DATE:   October 23, 2023 
▬▬▬▬▬▬▬▬▬▬▬▬▬▬▬▬▬▬▬▬▬▬▬▬▬▬▬▬▬▬▬▬▬▬▬▬▬▬ 
 
 
The owner of 519 W. Sixth St. submitted a plan to the Inspections Division to widen the front 
driveway twelve (12) feet, four (4) inches into the front yard.  Section 19-91(f)(3) of the Municipal 
Code limits driveway extensions to four (4) feet into the front yard.  
 
Section 19-91(g) of the Municipal Code states that appeals shall be heard by the Municipal Services 
Committee.  
 
The owner claims the eleven (11) feet three (3) inches of driveway between the sidewalk and garage 
is not enough space to park a car and would like to park vehicles between the garage and house.  
 
Staff does not support this plan because paving the front yard of a residential property is not 
consistent with Appleton’s community standards for front yards.  
 
The Department of Community Development recommends denial of the appeal to extend the 
driveway twelve (12) feet, four (4) inches into the front yard at 519 W. Sixth St. 
 
   


















